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15th July, 2012
Dear All,

It has been ten years since I took up the position as manager of this company. Through it all you have given me your full assistance and help. Through your sincere and hard work we have been able to take the company at the top of the market. I thank you all for this!

Now the time for my retirement has come and I am glad and confident in the team I am leaving behind me. I wish you all good luck in your future aspirations as you continue to work for the progress of the company.
Please feel free to contact me in future for any help. My cell phone number and email address remains the same. Keep in touch. 
Thanking You.

Warm regards,

John Williams
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